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Ken Parker

From: Kate Saunders 
Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 10:51 AM
To: Legislation
Subject: Phase one

Dear members, 
I have not recently found the council actions regarding rating and zoning of Gidgegannup to be at all transparent. 
From my point of view, the job of the council, elected by us, is to act for us as in, in the interests of those they 
represent. If rating or rezoning change is to occur, that should be because that is what the residents and owners of 
the land want. Clearly this is not the case.  
We do not want increased extraction at the local pit in Morangup. We do not want additional trucks on Toodyay 
Road. We do not want a rubbish tip in Morangup.  
I personally do not want those things. I would like my council to have greater accountability in land conservation. 
What are you doing about recycling? We need some forward thinking in our council and people capable of 
researching and initiating sustainable practices into the future. 
Yours faithfully, 
Katherine Saunders 

 
 
 
Kate Saunders-Sent from my iPad 
 




